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Because ADEQ has no ongoing standardized method of checking the air quality, this permit should
not be granted. The chemicals that will be released into the air will adversely affect the flora and
fauna of the Santa Rita's as well as the animals and insects of this ecosystem. It will also affect the
many people living in this valley. Please do not issue this permit.


